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2nd October 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year One Update 

Firstly, may I thank you for your support adapting to the changes that we have had to make 

due to the current COVID pandemic. We have been extremely pleased with the way that the 

children have settled and how they have taken everything in their stride, settling in to our 

new routine.  

 

As you would expect, we closely monitor the development of children and discuss how best to 

adapt our teaching to support. We are extremely aware of the opportunities that our children 

in year one did not have in reception due to the closure of all schools in March and with this in 

mind, we will be making some suitable adaptions to the environment from Monday.  

 

We continue to follow government guidance and review our own risk assessments on a 

regular basis, supported by the West Norfolk Academies Trust.   We recently had a spot check 

on behalf of Public Health England and did not need to change the way we are ensuring that 

school is COVID secure.  

 

If you have any concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Ms J. Borley 

Executive Head Teacher 

 

 


